
From: Linero, Alvaro
To: Walker, Elizabeth (AIR)
Subject: FW: Southeast Renewable Fuels Sweet Sorghum to Ethanol Biorefinery
Date: Thursday, October 28, 2010 6:12:12 AM
Importance: High

For permanent records.
A.A. Linero, P.E., Program Administrator
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Bureau of Air Regulation/Special Projects Section
1-850-921-9523
 

From: Linero, Alvaro
Sent: Wednesday, October 27, 2010 5:48 PM
To: 'dmarkley@serenewablefuels.com'
Cc: Kahn, Joseph; Vielhauer, Trina; 'Buff, Dave'
Subject: RE: Southeast Renewable Fuels Sweet Sorghum to Ethanol Biorefinery

Dear Mr. Markley:
 
Thank you very much for your time on Monday October 25 for our discussion regarding your recent
submittal (application update) received by the Department on October 12, 2010.
 
As we explained then, we intended to issue a package tomorrow October 28 constituting our official
draft decision for your proposed Sweet Sorghum to Ethanol Advanced Biorefinery. 
 
This is to let you know that we will no longer send you the package tomorrow because it is now my
 understanding that, per your company representative, SRF wishes to have a follow up meeting prior to
issuance of the official draft.  
 
Accordingly, we have reset our permitting clock marked to the date of your latest submittal.  Thus we
would need to determine completeness on or before November 11th.  If complete, we are required to
take action on your application on or before January 10, 2011.
 
Please let me know right away if you actually do expect the official draft on October 28! !
 
If you have any questions, feel free to call me at 850-921-9523 (w) or 850-591-7364 (c).
 
Sincerely,
 
Alvaro Linero, P.E.
 
alvaro.linero@dep.state.fl.us  
Alvaro Linero, P.E., Program Administrator
Bureau of Air Regulation
Special Projects Section
State of Florida DEP
850-921-9523
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From: Linero, Alvaro
To: Walker, Elizabeth (AIR)
Subject: FW: Southeast Renewable Fuels Sweet Sorghum to Ethanol Biorefinery
Date: Thursday, October 28, 2010 9:26:51 AM
Importance: High

_____________________________________________
From: Don Markley [mailto:dmarkley@serenewablefuels.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 28, 2010 8:41 AM
To: Linero, Alvaro
Subject: Read: Southeast Renewable Fuels Sweet Sorghum to Ethanol Biorefinery
Importance: High

Your message was read on Thursday, October 28, 2010 8:41:20 AM (GMT-05:00) Eastern Time (US &
Canada).
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